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Comments: This is a followup to my previous comments.  This company professes to focus on giving people an

adventure.  They have primarily bought up ski resorts.  Although skiing has always been expensive, people who

weren't wealthy could still manage to go. This is no longer the case as big conglomerates have bought up all the

ski resorts.  It is now out of reach for most people.  They have become "winter fun" for the wealthy and caused

real estate prices to soar.  Make no mistake.  This proposal is not to give adventure to people of modest means.

This is just a summer getaway for people with the means to do it.  This happens everywhere!  The Swan, Bob

Marshall and surrounding area are truly one, if not THE, last wilderness areas in this country.  People....no matter

their monetary situation, come here to enjoy and appreciate it.  If Holland Lake is, in essence, allowed to be

developed it will be the beginning of the end.  One would think a company who purports to care about an outdoor

experience, would be the first in line to preserve it.  Money cannot win every time.  It us time for government, in

particular, to show the public that not everything can be bought.


